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Investor Meeting for the First Quarter of Fiscal Year Ending March 2024 (April 1, 2023 to June 30, 2023) 

Questions and Answers 

 

Date: August 7, 2023 (Mon) 13:00-14:00 (Japan time)  

Place: PROTO CORPORATION HEAD OFFICE, Nagoya, Japan (WEB distribution)  

Speaker: Mr. Kenji Kamiya, President 

Mr. Takehito Suzuki, Executive Officer 

Mr. Hideki Kawai, Accounting and Finance Department 

Ms. Risa Nakae, Accounting and Finance Department 

 

※The following is the content of the main questions and answers at the financial results briefing.  

Some parts have been added and corrected for making them more understandable.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

・Concerns Regarding the Obligation to Indicate Total Amount Paid 

Q. The display of total payment for used cars will become mandatory, but I would like to know if there is 

anything I should be concerned about in terms of performance, etc., or if there are any changes in the 

industry. 

 

A. Since the industry as a whole is working on the mandatory display of gross amounts paid, we do not 

believe that this will have any impact on our business performance. 

We are already providing some of our services in response to the mandatory total amount payable 

indication, and we will continue to actively support the industry, including the development of new 

services. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 


